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Policy Context  

There are three tiers of education policy in Colorado: (1) Colorado General Assembly’s Statutes, 
(2) Colorado State Board of Education’s Rules and (3) Colorado Department of Education’s Policy.  
In the spring of 2018, HB 18-1355 modified Colorado’s accountability law (i.e., changes in statute 
at the highest level of state policy).  As a result, the State Board of Education will undergo the 
rulemaking process in the winter of 2018.  To support this process, the Colorado Department of 
Education (CDE) is gathering input and feedback from stakeholders on the proposed draft rules.  

 

Rulemaking and State Board Conversation Timeline 

The figure below provides CDE’s proposed timeline for supporting the rulemaking process and 
other State Board conversations over the next year.  

 

 

Crosswalk of Statute and Draft Board Rule 

The table on the next page summarizes changes in statute and 
proposed changes in board rule as well as highlights areas of flexibility 
(i.e., where the statute is less restrictive and the board has more 
discretion).   
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